
 
Regular Meeting November 21, 2017 

 

Meeting held at Bertel’s, called to order by President Mark Anderson at 7:15 p.m. 
8 people in attendance.  

1. December 9th Christmas Party at Crystal Shores Clubhouse 
Set up is at 5:30pm and cleanup is 9:00  to 9:30pm 
Please RSVP to Siegfried for indicating your attendance and if you will be 
bringing a meat or side dish. 
Please bring silent auction items if you have donations. 
Meal should start shortly after 6:00pm. Drinks are $3 each   Guests are $25 each 
Laurie will be organizing a slide show. Please forward your pictures to him by  
December 1st @    lhodson.pcs@shaw.ca  
 

2. Birdhouse Project: Dave Osmars is working with the Town to gain permission to 
place some birdhouses on Town property.  Patrick and Glen are working with 
Home Depot for supplies to build the birdhouses. If we need to we will organize a 
day to build the houses. Glen has already been working away. The birdhouses 
will need to be installed the end of March/early April. 
As a club we will need to organize members to check and monitor the houses 
and later in the year to clean them out. 
 

3. Laurie will be attending the Towns Urban Environmental Meeting on Thursday 
November 23rd and report back to the club at the January meeting. 
 

4. The club will be compiling a list of member email and phone contact information 
to be shared amongst members to arrange fishing, hunting, or other trips. Please 
forward your information to Matt or Siegfried by email. 
Please advise us if you DO NOT want your contact information shared. 
 

5. Dan Robley was able to secure a $250 donation from Progress Energy for our 
club. Thank Dan! 
 



6. Club merchandise. We will be approaching Bass Pro and Flys Etc for prices. 
Members will need to order and pay prior to merchandise being ordered. Orders 
will be taken during the next few meetings. 

7. Hunting and fishing stories were shared. Seems a few members have been 
successful so far this year. Looking forward to the slide show at the Christmas 
Dinner. 
 

8. Meeting adjourned at 8:10pm.  
Next meeting is the Christmas Party on December 9th at the Crystal Shores 
Clubhouse at 6pm.  Membership fees are due prior to the January 2018 Meeting 
at Frank`s house on January 16th, 2018. 


